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Rye Hill Park New Build

Residents’ Newsletter

Welcome to your latest newsletter
ENGIE is working in partnership with Southwark Council to 
build new council homes at Rye Hill Park. The project is due 
to complete in 2022.

Contact Us...
If you have a query 
about the works being 
undertaken or would like 
to report an emergency 
during our working hours 
(Monday-Friday 8am-
5pm) please contact the 
ENGIE Site Manager, 
Wayne Knight.

Alternatively, our main 
of� ce number is 0207 
523 5201.

If you need to report an 
emergency out of hours, 
or at the weekend, please 
call us on 0333 121 0067.

All ENGIE staff/operatives 
will be wearing branded 
and numbered hi-viz 
vests and of� cial ENGIE 
ID badges.

Site Manager, Wayne Knight
07785 236 232

Project update

We are now pleased to inform you that following planning 
approvals, we are now able to start works to allow construction 
to begin on site.

This month we will be pruning and removing a number of trees 
that are in the footprint of the new buildings. These works have 
been agreed with Southwark Council and will be carried out by 
a quali� ed arborist and tree surgeon. The large Plane tree in the 
centre of the site is to remain and so will be pruned. Replacement 
trees will be planted when the scheme is completed.

We will also begin the demolition of the garages and the 
construction of a vehicle crossover which will allow access 
into the upper part of the site this month.



Following these works we will start the task of excavating the 
ground to get to the correct level so we can start constructing the 
foundations of the two new blocks from December.

Site Manager, Wayne Knight, will be on site throughout the works 
to ensure all operations are carried out safely and ef� ciently.

We are very grateful for your cooperation.

If you have any queries regarding the works being undertaken, 
please contact the Site Manager on 07785 236 232.

We pride ourselves on being an Associate Member of the Considerate Constructors Scheme 
(CCS) which helps to improve the image of the construction industry.

All our sites are continuously reviewed by the CCS to monitor how respectful and 
responsible we are within the communities where we undertake works.

As part of our ongoing commitment to the objectives of the CCS we ensure the highest levels of 
safety are maintained across our sites. We therefore ask that you explain to your children how 
dangerous construction sites can be and should not be played on at any time.

For more information please visit: www.ccscheme.org.uk

ENGIE is a considerate constructor


